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Benevilla’s West Valley Life Enrichment Program Hosts “Winter Wonderland 
Concert” Featuring Crescendo Choir 

 
Peoria, AZ — Benevilla is proud to announce a special event hosted by its West Valley Life Enrichment 
Program, which serves stroke survivors, individuals with Parkinson’s, Alzheimer’s/dementia, and adults 
with intellectual and developmental disabilities. This program, tailored to residents of Peoria, Glendale, and 
West Phoenix, offers members a welcoming, club-like atmosphere filled with engaging activities and 
compassionate care designed to meet their unique needs. 
 
To celebrate the season, the program’s Crescendo Choir will perform a festive “Winter Wonderland 
Concert” on Friday, December 13th, from 1:30 to 2:30 PM. This delightful event will take place at The 
Church at Cactus, 8133 W. Cactus Rd., Peoria, AZ. 
 
The Crescendo Choir is composed of talented members from the West Valley Life Enrichment Program, 
showcasing the incredible spirit and creativity within this community. Following the concert, attendees are 
invited to a meet-and-greet with refreshments, providing an opportunity to connect with choir members, 
program staff, and volunteers. 
 
This event is free, but seating is limited. To reserve your spot, please email Lindsey Nichols at 
lnichols@benevilla.org by Monday, December 9th. 
 
“We’re thrilled to offer this special event that highlights the talents of our Life Enrichment Program 
members,” says Courtney Allen, Vice President of Program Operations.  “It’s a wonderful way to celebrate 
the holiday season and bring together our community.” 
 
The West Valley Life Enrichment Program is a day program that supports members with varying care needs. 
Activities are thoughtfully adapted to ensure full participation, creating a vibrant, inclusive environment for 
all. Participants enjoy engaging social interactions, personalized care, and support from experienced 
professionals and dedicated volunteers. 

 
 
 

Photos (from previous performance):  
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